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Texell Credit Union to Break Ground for New Headquarters 

 
Temple, TX (Sept. 1, 2022) – Texell Credit Union will break ground at the location of the credit union’s new 
headquarters on Sept. 7, 2022, at 9:30 a.m. Located in Temple near their current West Adams branch, the 
more than 45,000-square-foot building will have the capacity for 176 employees. In addition to office space, the 
headquarters will feature an employee fitness center, dining area, and several multipurpose rooms. 
 
“We’re very excited to reach this milestone in Texell's timeline,” Tony Hale, Texell President and CEO stated. “As 
part of Texell’s ongoing commitment to our community in providing local jobs, the new headquarters is a world-
class office building that will serve our members, the community, and our staff.” 
 
Texell Credit Union has eight branches in Central Texas and offers a variety of financial products and services 
for consumers and businesses. With roots dating back to 1948, Texell serves more than 45,000 members. 
Originally known as Temple Federal Employees Federal Credit Union, the “First Magic Million Dollar” mark in 
assets was reached in 1967. That same year, the credit union moved from a small room in the Veterans Center 
to a new location on W. Avenue G. 
 
The name changed in 1983 to Temple Area Federal Credit Union, and the first branch opened a decade later 
on S. 31st Street. The Belton branch was added inside a shopping center in 2001, and the name officially 
changed to Texell Credit Union in 2002. The headquarters in downtown Temple opened in 2004 along with an 
expansion of the 31st Street branch and the remote branch at 17 N. 11th Street. 
 
New branches in Belton and Killeen opened in 2010. Following close behind in 2012, HEB in-store locations 
opened in Leander and Georgetown. To provide more office space at the headquarters, the downtown Temple 
branch moved next door to 5 S. 1st Street in 2015. A new branch opened the following year on West Adams in 
Temple. In 2017 branches opened in Georgetown and Cedar Park, replacing the HEB locations. Our newest 
branch in Hewitt had its grand opening in 2020. Construction on the new headquarters is scheduled for 
completion in 2024’s second quarter. 
 
Texell was named one of the “Best Credit Unions to Work for” in the nation by the Credit Union Journal for 2019 
and 2020. Texell has been honored with the Excellence in Lending Award from CUNA Mutual Group, the 
Desjardins Adult Financial Literacy Award from the Texas Credit Union League, as the “Best Bank/Credit Union” 
by the readers of the Temple Daily Telegram, “Best Credit Union” by the readers of the Killeen Daily Herald and 
the Belton Journal and consistently earns the highest five-star, superior rating for financial soundness from Bauer 
Financial. Visit www.Texell.org for more information.  
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